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GENERAL 

LMU COLLEGE FIELD TRIP:  The Canyon Counseling Dept. is hosting a field trip to Loyola Marymount 

University (LMU) on Tuesday, April 14.  The cost is $10 and the bus will leave the school at 8:00am and 

will return to Canyon at 2:00pm.  Registration is limited to 50 students. For registration forms and more 

information, please come to the Counseling Office and see Mrs. Hettema or Mrs. Devoe. The deadline is 

TODAY--Friday, April 3, by 3:00 pm. 

 

IF YOU HAVEN’T HEARD there is a new class here at Canyon, AP Art History!  It counts as Fine Art 

credit, A-G requirement AND AP credit!  There is no drawing or painting involved.  We study the art and 

architecture created from all over the world. Tell your counselor you want this exciting new class!!! 

HEALTH OFFICE:  When you are ill, you must get a pass from your teacher to come up to the Health 

Office.  It is there that contact will be made with your parents/guardians to arrange for you to go 

home.  DO NOT CALL OR TEXT your parents or guardians from the classroom expecting to be 

summoned to the Health Office. 

ATTENTION  ATHLETES --who want to participate in the CHS summer camps.  Registration packets 

are now available in the ASB office and the front office.  Please complete ASAP if you want to 

participate. 

MATH HONOR SOCIETY MEMBERS!  Are you interested in being an officer next year?  Do you like 

planning events, keep track of money or coming up with new ideas?  If so, come by G216 and pick up an 

officer application.  Applications are due Friday, April 3rd with interviews scheduled April 15th through 

April 17th.  Sign up for an interview date and time when you turn in your application.   

MEETINGS 

 

Attention Cowboys!  The Chess Club, YU-GI-OH, and Magic club is actively recruiting new 

members!  Other board games available.  Stop by G-117 and ask Mr. Clark for more details!  We meet 

Wed and Friday in G-117 at lunch. 

  
THE ROLE PLAYING CLUB will be meeting in room K-3 from 3-7 pm TODAY to play the pathfinder 

roleplaying game.  New players are welcome!   

 

 

 



SENIORS 

 

Are you planning on attending College of the Canyons in the fall of 2015?  If you are, 

please consider attending College Day on Friday, April 24th.  College of the Canyons 

will provide expert guidance on getting started, how to earn priority registration, 

workshops on assessment preparation, transfer requirements, classroom 

expectations, campus involvement and much more!  Bus transportation from Canyon 

High School to College of the Canyons will be provided, and it is mandatory for you to 

ride the bus in order to attend the fieldtrip.   Lunch will be provided.   

Please sign-up in the Counseling Office and pick up a fieldtrip permission slip.   

There are only 150 spots and its first come first serve. 

Busses will leave Canyon High School at 8:15am and return at 1:15pm.   

                                   Fieldtrip Forms are due TODAY   

 

     HAVE A FUN AND SAFE SPRING BREAK!   

 

SEE YOU BACK AT CANYON-- MONDAY, APRIL 13 


